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If you plan on attending multicultural weekend you will need to submit a consent form. 
Transportation will be provided if you are able to be dropped off at the Buffalo Public 
Library on Friday, March 27th by 3pm. Please refer to the Multicultural Weekend 

Buffalo Information for more details. 

 

If you plan on attending multicultural weekend you will need to submit a consent form. If 
you will be driving yourself, please let us know and we will provide you with a parking 
pass for the weekend.  

 

Please plan on arriving at 4:30 PM to Steele Hall. There will be plenty of staff, students 
and signs to direct you through the building. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Office of Admissions - 280 Central Avenue –Maytum Hall 6th Floor- Fredonia, NY 
14063 

(800) 252-1212 - (716) 673-3251 - fax (716) 673-3249 
E-mail: admissions@fredonia.edu 
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